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workerscompinquiry - Fwd: Planned changes to Workers Compensation

The Hon Robert Borsak MLC
C/O Parliament House

Dear Sir

I am writing to express my concern over changes to the Workers Compensation benefits. I urge the
Government, in order to protect the rights of injured workers, to address the overspending and waste by
WorkCover. The Government should not reduce benefits or cut access to vital medical and rehabilitation
support to injured workers and their families. I hope you will agree that the rights of injured workers should
be protected.

Yours sincerely
Carmine Pontieri
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